
Rules Committee, 

Our elected officials in national elections should reflect the majority of Americans. The Electoral 

College is completely out of date and useless for ensuring that those who carry the popular vote are 

elected to office. The electoral college was formed at a time will be for any of the modern 

communication devices. And it has outlasted it's useful this. With modern day equipment and 

technology we should definitely change how we elect our officials. I support changing our system to 

elect people to national office by popular vote. 
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